
To: Anthony City Commission      Re: Chief of Police report 
 
From: Kenny Hodson                    Date: 09-16-2025 
 
 
We had the city crew mow several properties 
 
We served resolutions for the health code violations. 
 
I attended a three-day conference in Wichita. 
 
We took a report of a theft in the 400 block of S. LL&G. 
 
We took a report of criminal damage to property in the 300 block of West Ave. 
 
We had Wyatt trash service clean up the trash at 423 E. Main. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 
 
 
 


